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Program At-A-Glance
“It was a great 
learning experience, 
and I definitely look 
forward to bringing 
youth to another 
program.”
– Program Participant

Pen to Plate was an intergenerational learning experience 
designed to help participants gain a deeper understanding of 
the livestock industry through hands-on learning. This event 
was a collaboration between the UNL Livestock Judging Team, 
Great Plains Veterinary Education Center, the Nebraska Beef 
Council, and Nebraska Extension's Livestock and Meat 
Educator, Bo Garcia.
Ninety-six percent of participants strongly agreed or agreed 
that they learned where meat cuts come from in relation to the 
animal. Additionally, 98% of participants strongly agreed or 
agreed that, because of this program, they learned something 
new that they can use now or in the future. 

92
Fillmore County youth 

attended InVenture Day, an 
entrepreneurial event, and 
were mentored by 15 local 

business owners.

337
views by producers on an 
article to aide in cropping 

decision options after a 
major county-wide hail 

event.

$1,000
public value for the 

Extension Master Gardener 
Volunteer program in 

Filmore County

Fillmore.unl.edu
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Offering hands-on opportunities to deepen youths' understanding 
of where their food comes from fosters connection, knowledge, 

and respect for the agricultural world.
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